
BID AWARD RECOMMENDATION­ CELLANEOUS AUTOMOTIVE PARTS AND 

TULSA COUNTY 


PURCHASING 

DEPARTMENT 


MEMO 


DATE: MARCH 13,2013 

TO: BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

FROM: LINDA R. DORRELL 
PURCHASING DIRECTOR 

SUB~IECT: 
SUPPLIES 

IT IS THE RECOMMENDATION OF THE TULSA COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT AND THE 
TULSA COUNTY MAINTENANCE GARAGES TO AWARD THE BID FOR MISCELLANEOUS 
AUTOMOTIVE PARTS AND SUPPLIES TO THE FOLLOWING VENDOR: 

O'REILLY AUTO PARTS 

THIS WAS THE LOWEST OVERALL BID RECEIVED. 


THIS AWARD IS FOR A ONE (1) YEAR PERIOD BEGINNING MARCH 14,2013. 


THIS RECOMMENDATION IS RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED FOR YOUR APPROVAL. 


LRD/tah 

ORIGINAL: EARLENE WILSON, COUNTY CLERK, FOR THE MARCH 18, 2013 AGENDA. 

COPIES: COMMISSIONER JOHN M. SMALIGO 
COMMISSIONER KAREN KEITH 
COMMISSIONER FRED R. PERRY 
MARK LIOTTA, CHIEF DEPUTY 
TOM RAINS, COUNTY ENGINEER 
DAN BELDING, DIRECTOR, BUILDING OPERATIONS 
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TULSA 
COUNTY 
Engineering 
Division 

EMORANDU 

DATE: Marcb 11, 2013 

TO: Linda Dorrell, Purcbasing Director 

FROM: Tom Rains, County Engineer ~~~ 
SUBJECT: Bid review for Miscellaneous Automotive Parts and Supplies 

This office has reviewed the bids received for Miscellaneous Automotive Parts and 
Supplies. We would recommend awarding the bid to O'Reilly Auto Parts. 

TR:am 


